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Meduxnekeag Consolidated School
April 2021 NEWSLETTER
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Mar. 29
MCS is peanut-free
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	30

	31
Report Cards 

Go Home 





	Apr. 1

Tickets are sent home for Home & School    STAYCATION RAFFLE.

	2
Good Friday
No School

	5
Easter Monday
No School


	6

	7
Wear green 

“Be Inspired” 
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	8
Phone calls/virtual  interviews (8th- 14th)




	9


	12
MCS is scent-free
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	13

	14
Professional Learning Day & Parent-Teacher Interviews
No School for Students
	15

	16

Hat Day

$1.00
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	19

Gr. 7 Immunizations




MCS Bottle Drive (there will be a truck parked out front all week for parents to drop off their bottles. Proceeds go towards athletics.)





	20

PSSC Meeting 6:30pm
	21

Be sure to sign up for cashless schools – makes it much easier to make payments online.

https://anglophonewest .schoolcashonline.com

	22
All tickets for the Home & School 

STAYCATION RAFFLE

are due back today.
	23

STAYCATION RAFFLE draw at 1:00pm.


	26


	27


	28


	29
	30

Crazy Hair Day $1.00
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TO HELP YOU PLAN AHEAD 

May 7th – Subject Council Day (No school)
May 17th – NBTA Day (No school)

May 24th – Victoria Day (No school)
May 28th – 80’s/90’s Dress Up Day
June 24th – Career Dress Up Day

June 25th – Last Day of Classes

PRE-KINDERGARTEN 

We are still looking to register students who will be attending kindergarten in September 2021.  Please call or stop into the office for more information.  

FRENCH IMMERSION FOR 2021-2022 (GRADES 1 & 6)
It is not too late to register for French Immersion for next year.  You can still register online – the link is on our MCS Website - http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/mcs/Pages/default.aspx
VOLLEYBALL UPDATE
MCS is excited to be able to have two varsity and two junior varsity volleyball teams this year. These teams started practicing last week. The varsity coaches are Erin LeCain, Krista Webb-Scheers, Laura Kelly and Sarah Shaw. The junior varsity coaches are Christy Grant, Natalie Hovey, and Jason Sterling. We look forward to a great season!  

GREEN SHIRT DAY

On Wednesday, April 7th, MCS will celebrate Green Shirt Day. Students are encouraged to participate by wearing green on that day.  Green Shirt Day hopes to honour, remember, and recognize all the victims and families of the Humbolt tragedy and raise awareness and inspire Canadians to become organ donors. In addition to wearing green, teachers will have age appropriate conversations about what “Inspire” means. 
MESSAGE FROM PSSC

I would like to thank the MSC staff, on my behalf and on behalf of all parents and community stakeholders that are volunteering on this committee, for all their hard work and for making sure our kids are safe and feel secure within the school educational process.  I would also like to extend an invitation to parents and legal guardians of students, that attend MCS, to engage and learn more about the scope and role of the PSSC and how we try to contribute to the improvement of school policies by supporting the school Principal with our advice.  In the upcoming newsletters, members of this year`s PSSC will try to bring you additional information and personal comments regarding this endeavor and we invite you to join us in supporting this wonderful team of people that is taking care of our children.

Victor Bobarnac – PSSC Chairman
SCHOOL MESSENGER
Just a reminder to parents/guardians that the School Messenger app is available for your convenience to put attendance in for your child/children.  If you are having any problems getting started with this, please call the school and we will assist you.
LIGHTNING INC.

Our middle school classes have formed a company called “Lightning Inc”.  Each class has created a business under the company umbrella and they are working on creating, marketing and selling products.  Please be sure to search us on facebook and like/follow our page – Lightning Inc.  The 
following classes are making the following products.  Stay 
tuned to our Facebook page for information on where and when to purchase these amazing items.  


Mr. King – Charity Chains


Mrs. Grant – Decorative Hanging Shelves


Miss Leon de Gante – Consolidated Cookbook


Mrs. Hovey – Curvy Coasters


Ms. Stephenson – Silly Sox in a Box


Mrs. MacLeod - Cool Chains


Ms. Bell – Linc Cards


Mrs. Douthwright – Tic Tac Go


Mr. Clark – Clothespin Creations


Mrs. Mahoney-Walker – Snaptastic Mask Bags
HOME & SCHOOL NEWS
MCS Home and School will be holding a Staycation Bundle Fundraiser for the month of April.  Tickets will be sent home this week.  The winning package includes over $500 worth of prizes including: a 1 night stay at the Hampton Inn (Fredericton),  1 family package at the ISpyEscape Rooms, $80 gift card for breakfast/lunch at Pur and Simple Restaurant and a $100 Ultimate Dining gift card (East Side Marios, Montanas, etc) for supper.  Also, to help you on your staycation a $50 gas card.  Tickets will be $2.00 each or 3 for $5.00.

MESSAGE FROM ADMINISTRATION                                                                     
It feels great to have arrived at Spring! April marks the beginning of the third and final term. The weather is quite unpredictable so dressing for any event is important. We continue to find creative ways to use the outside spaces, when the soccer fields and parts of the playground are muddy, including using the paved areas out front and in back of the school. We have also been taking advantage of field trip opportunities like the Meduxnekeag Trail, bowling, skating, the sugar bush and swimming.  Parent teacher meetings are coming up in the next couple weeks. These will continue to be virtual either through Microsoft Teams or by telephone. These connections between home and school are so important. There will be no school for students on April 14th as teachers will continue to be making home contacts and staff will be participating in Professional Development.

We continue to be proud of the students and how they have met each and every challenge this school year with determination, cooperation, and resilience.

SCHOOL T-SHIRTS FOR SALE

These shirts are available the office for $5.00.  We have the following sizes:  Youth S, M, L, XL & Adult S, M.
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